
Southwell Primary School  

We would like to acknowledge the Noongar people who are the Traditional Custodians of this land.  We 

would also like to pay respect to the Elders past and present of the Noongar nation and extend that  

respect to other Indigenous Australians who are or may be present. 

 

Dear Parents and Caregivers, 

 

Thank you to all families and visitors for attending our Breakfast BBQ which was 

kindly provided by Connecting Community 4 Kids. Connecting Community for 

Kids is an organisation that works collaboratively to support and improve the 

well-being and development of children and families across the Cockburn and 

Kwinana areas.    

 The Fathering project is another group that works with Connecting Community  

4 Kids. The aim of this project is to assist dad/father figures to form groups that 

organise fun activities at schools providing a safe and inclusive environment 

where fathers can engage with their kids and learn, share and connect with 

each other. We are looking forward to working with this group and our dads/

father figures in the near future.  

 A big thank you also to Clory Carrello at Cockburn Integrated Health and the 

Curtin Social Work Students Phoebe and Denis for obtaining a $3000 grant 

from the City of Cockburn to redo our garden beds and purchase vegetable 

seedlings and fruit trees.   

It will be fantastic to see our 

garden area come alive again 

with the funds provided.  

Thank you.  

 

 

 

Kind regards, 

Julie Denholm 

Principal  
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Finding it hard to get motivated? 

Join our walking group. 

It’s  fun, free and an easy way to feel happy and healthy. 

Come along and meet new friends and boost your health. 

Call or SMS Rosa  0421 854 067 

Sorry Day 
We recognise the resilience and continuity of cultural, spiritual and education practices 

of Aboriginal people across Western Australia, and acknowledge their Elders: past,  

present and emerging.  



 

 

Every Child   Every Chance  Every Day 

Attendance Celebration 
Students who come to school regularly achieve the best learning results.   

At Southwell students who attend school 90% and above or show a big improvement in 

their attendance will be rewarded.  This term to celebrate attendance success we are 

organizing prizes and whole school events such as Lego, Gym Bus and other exciting 

events.    

Tennis Coaching 
 

Southwell students have enjoyed taking 

part in Tennis WA's sporting schools 

program. The students have been swinging 

and hitting balls for the past few weeks 

and have learnt a great deal in such a short 

amount of time. All the tennis coaches were 

extremely impressed by all our students 

skills and abilities. If any students want to 

join the local tennis club please speak with 

Ms Amy. Thanks to all the great coaches 

that came to Southwell. 



    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 

 

 
Every Child   Every Chance  Every Day 

 

Like us on Facebook Follow us on Instagram 

Pizza for Everyone! 
Every Wednesday morning 

before school our Southwell 

students have been enjoying 

cooking and crafts with our 

schoo l  chap la in ,  M iss 

Monique. On the 2nd of June 

the students made pizza! 

Everyone was able to try some 

of the tasty creations at recess 

time!  

Marble Run Fun! 
Two weeks ago the Year 1/2 

students planned a marble run 

for a unit in Design and 

Technology with Ms Rowe and 

her team. On Friday 28th of May 

the students made their designs 

with recycled materials.   
 

On Friday the 4th June the 

students appraised their work 

and made appropriate changes 

for an improved design for next 

time!  
 

Look at their wonderful work!  


